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ANNOUNCEMENT 
�

In reply to the letter from the Capital Markets Committee dated 15/4/2008 
(protocol number 1711) relative to the article in the internet site Euro2Day titled 
"Euroclinic: Offers from Hygeia, Athens Medical, Euromedica" Athens Medical 
Center SA announces the following: 
  

The Company has expressed its interest in the project and submitted an offer. 
  

Athens Medical Center SA, will inform the investor community for any other 
developments 
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